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Chair Hansen and members of the committee: 

 

Polaris has long supported managed ATV trail system investments that are funded by ATV registrations and 

ATV’s portion of Minnesota’s state gas tax. ATV recreation also serves as a critical economic driver to small 

businesses in communities across Minnesota, including those that benefit from the Prospector Loop ATV Trail in 

St. Louis County. 

It is for these reasons that Polaris respectfully urges the committee to report favorably on House File 4181 

(Lislegard) related to ATV trail funding. 

Thank you for considering Polaris’ comments on this important legislation. 


